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March 15, 1989

David Miller
Regional Vice President
National Audubon Sociey
NE Regional Offices
1789 Western Avenue
Albany, New York
12203 USA

Dear David:

Re: Great Lakes United Annual General Meeting

Thank you for agreeing to be the moderator of the Annual General
Meeting programme discussion of "A Greenhouse Strategy for the
Great Lakes." I have included an agenda. As you can see Frank
Quinn has agreed to lead off the discussion and give an overview
of the impacts of greenhouse on the Great Lakes. Thank you for
suggesting him.

Since we have never really focused on this issue, I think we
should endeavour to get a good body of resolutions on greenhouse.
I hope the air toxics taskforce will be able to do this. As Jane
Elder is not able to come to our meeting this year I have asked
Melanie Griffin to chair that taskforce so that it has
continuity.

Monica Campbell is going to present the City of Toronto's
Environmental Protection Office's Strategy to reduce the use of
CFCs. I think this strategy offers GLU's members a tangible
opportunity to encourage each of their own municipalities to
develop a similar strategy. I am sending you clippings of
Ontario and Canadian Federal government initiatives on
greenhouse.

Phil Jessup is currently doing research on greenhouse gases
emitted from automobile exhaust. I think this is a great
opportunity for our UAW and CAW people to be involved in a
campaign to control and reduce these gases.
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If you have any further questions, give me a call. I will try to
forward Canadian Press coverage of these issues to you until the
meeting. Please bring pictures of Andrea, if you do not, bring
"herself."

Yours truly,

Sarah Miller, Coordinator
Annual General Meeting
c/o CELA, 243 Queen Street West, 4th floor, Toronto, Ontario,

M5V 1Z4, (416) 977-2410

Great Lakes United, State University College at Buffalo
Cassety Hall, 1300 Elmwood Avenue
Buffalo, New York
14222
( 716) ,886-0142
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